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FitE S 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 5:28 PIVI 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docl̂ eting 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 7/7/2009 

Re: Ronald Heider 
1003SLallendorf 
Oregon, OH 43616 

Docketing Case No.: 

08-0935-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
Thank you. 
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From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To: "ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 46115 
Sent: 6/28/2009 12:28:11 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 46115 AT:06-28-2009 at 12:28 AM 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Ronald Heider 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 1003 South Lallendorf Road 
• Oregon, Ohio 43616 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (419) 691-9008 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: Ronbol003@AOL.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

Company: First Energy Corp 

(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

For Your Information and Action: 

First Energy Corp, Headqu^ered in Akron, Ohio has recently announced to their 
employees and retirees plans to significantly reduce and in many cases the eventual 
elimination of their subsidization of employee and retiree medical benefit costs. 
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Since these costs have long been considered a part of doing business in this State, 
allowance for these costs have been included in the rates that this company charges. What 
this Company has paid and currently pays to subsidize these benefits are known 
quantities and are easily tracked. 

This move will undoubtedly cause difficulties for many, if not all, the affected 
Employees and Retirees. 

In light of this company's shortsighted plan to make this Draconian move to reduce their 
costs, I suggest and recommend that adjustments be made in the rates that this utility 
charges their customers be made immediately as these reductions take effect. 

It is unnecessary for you to contact me regarding this matter, but I filled in the "contact 
me" box so that you have access to my address and phone information if needed. 


